
Eighth Grade Outdoor Portraits: Wednesday, October 11

8th Grade individual yearbook portraits will be taken outdoors on Wednesday, October,
11th. All 8th graders will be photographed in dress clothing for the yearbook. For the outdoor
portraits on Wednesday only, 8th grade students don’t need to be in uniform (please make sure
all attire is appropriate for the weather!). Boys should have at least a tie and shirt with dress
pants or khakis. Girls should be dressed up. Pants or slacks are okay so long as they are what
would be considered dressy by both parents and staff. All standard school clothing rules apply.
Should it be raining, we will reschedule the yearbook portrait date.

Proofs: Photographs will be online by ‘proof system.’ Soon after outdoor photo day, you’ll
receive your student’s portraits. Ordering information will be with the photographs for individual
and class group photos. We will have special combination packages for 8th graders only, their
indoor and outdoor proofs will come together following their outdoor photos. For the 8th graders,
please mark the yearbook choice and send it back by the deadline, even if you are not ordering.

Contact the studio with any questions:
Hello@TheStudiobytheSea.com

Thank you!
The Studio by the Sea
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